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February 22, 2016

Pillager Community, 

If you are a driver and had to navigate through the CR 1 South and 210 intersections, you know that at times during the day it is a scary stressful thing.  It can be downright dangerous!  Over the past 10 years, the City has asked MnDOT to do something to make this intersection safer.  Put in a stoplight or slow the traffic to 40 or less, even put in a roundabout (we were kidding about the roundabout), but something to make this intersection safe.  MNDOT has criteria that they go by, and they say we fall short of these requirements.

This has been a dangerous intersection for many years, and with increased traffic and speed, it is getting worse.  In an effort to encourage MNDOT to improve the safety at this intersection, we are encouraging everyone, to participate in a “letter Campaign” to MNDOT, to improve highway safety.  

The letter may be just a few sentences explaining which intersection, what you are requesting and why.  If you are willing, please share your thoughts, concerns and maybe even experiences you have had at this intersection to help us with this campaign.  Please send the letters to: 

Tom Dumont
District 3 – Pillager Traffic
3725 12th St. N  
St. Cloud, MN 56303  

If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to give us a call at 218-746-3322.  We would be happy to help you.  Thank you so much for your time to help make this a priority.

Sincerely 

The City of Pillager
Mayor and Council 
